
Be a Midland Park Summer Reading Star 2021
Would you like lots of people to know that you are one of Midland Park’s
Summer Reading Stars?
Godwin and Highland Elementary Schools and the Midland Park Memorial
Library are working together to help you become one of those stars—and to let
everyone who drives by your home know what a star reader you are.

What do you have to do to become a Summer Reading Star?
You must get BINGO at least twice anywhere on the boards located on this flyer.
Once you complete a reading task in a box, color it in and think about your next
reading adventure.  Each time you read you can color in a box.  We’ve given you
two boards so you have options.  The choice is YOURS!

To be a Star, you must turn in this form at the MP Memorial Library by the end of
August 2021 OR email a photo of the completed form (both sides please) to
childrens@midlandpark.bccls.org

How will you be recognized as a Summer Reading Star?
Turn in this form at the public library or via email and you will be given a special
sign to display on your lawn during the summer.  You will also receive special
recognition when you return to school in September. (Please note: Signs will
need to be returned to the library for use in future years.)

Who can be a Midland Park Summer Reading Star?
Any child entering grades K to 6 residing in Midland Park.  If you attend a school
other than Godwin or Highland School your special recognition certificate will be
mailed to your home.

How do I register to become a Summer Reading Star?

For registration link and updates about the Summer Reading
Star program please visit this website:

https://highland.mpsnj.org/media_center/summer_reading

This form is for students entering grades 3 to 6

Name _______________________________________

Grade in September ______________________

School _______________________________________

Phone: ______________________________________

Address: _____________________________________

_____________________________________________

Child’s Signature: ______________________________

Parent Signature: _____________________________

If you have questions or need help with participating in the Summer Reading Star

Program, or have questions about your child's summer reading books or assignments

from Highland or Godwin School, please don’t hesitate to send an email to:

dbache@mpsnj.org or pgalasso@mpsnj.org

https://highland.mpsnj.org/media_center/summer_reading
mailto:pgalasso@mpsnj.org


This form is for students entering grades 3 to 6

Name _______________________________________________
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